The group for anyone who uses the bus... whichever bus you use







If you'd like to become part of a group with a proven track record in helping as well as lobbying, across Bedford Borough and parts of Central Beds, then please pick up a leaflet here. Alternatively, please call 0871 228 2287 anytime, 24 hours a day. Leave a message with your name and address, and tell us where you saw this poster, and we'll send you a brochure, and copy of our most recent Newsletter. Or, email 2018poster@babus.org.uk or visit our website at www.babus.org.uk



**Serving Bedfordshire Bus Users Since 2005** 





